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Stacy and David

I had a chance to review the updated information that CLA provided. Their updated information | feel is satisfactory and
addresses the specific issues | raised. The new information includes 1. Provision of an vegetation invasive species
control plan, which includes 2 years of monitoring and reporting back to the commission on any actions taken, and 2,
the plan now includes 30 new shrub plantings between Rockland pond's edge and the water quality basin, which is a
good improvement. These details are provided on Sheet #6 of the plan set.

Thanks and have a great day - lan Cole

Ian T. Cole
Registered Soil Scientist / Professional Wetland Scientist #2006
860.514.5642



